
In 2022 I applied to NSW Wildlife Council for a wild-

life rehabilitators grant.  

I was successful and received $1400 to purchase a 

Vetario S50 ICU for the intensive rehabilitation care 

of my intake of different wildlife species. 

Recent wildlife in my care , Red-necked wallaby (left) 

Common brushtail possum  (centre) and Swamp 

Wallaby (bottom l),  have benefitted from the con-

trolled environment, temperature and hu-

midity giving them a good start to their re-

covery and the best chance of a successful 

return into the wild. 

I am very grateful to NWC for this grant 

funding and having access to such excellent 

equipment has only been made available to 

me through this grant. 

Cheryl Winner 

 

Vetario S50 ICU with wildlife “patients” 


